
From: Camille Cline [mailto:cncliterary@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 12:05 PM 
To: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com> 
Cc: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>; 'DEBORAH' <kostroun@comcast.net> 
Subject: RE: Answers from the Friends of the Venice Public Library 
 
Hi Ed!  Thank you for taking the time to meet with Deborah Kostroun, our Friends board president, and 
me on Wednesday.  We enjoyed getting to know you. 
 
Please find attached the most up-to-date presentation/catalogue identifying new library amenities in 
the $100,000 range, starting around slide 20. 
Please keep in mind that a contribution to the library is a contribution to all the great things in the 
library, as well as for the enhancements to the county's $11M facility. 
 
Please also view the recognition level information in the presentation.  The Friends of the Venice Public 
Library encourage the City of Venice to provide the cash to support physical spaces and programs for 
those spaces, as well as an additional marketing partnership to help the Friends reach a larger audience 
of Venetians. 
 
Please note that commitment deadlines have been included with each amenity, based upon recent 
information since my 11/28 presentation to City Council. 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with questions, concerns, or requests. 
I office seven blocks straight down Harbor and can meet in a flash. 
 
Best, 
Camille 
 
P.S.  I've copied Deborah Kostroun so she may be part of the conversation as it moves forward. 
 
Camille Cline 
Friends Fundraiser 
904.894.5237 (cell) 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Edward Lavallee [mailto:ELavallee@Venicegov.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 8:25 AM 
To: Camille Cline <cncliterary@comcast.net> 
Cc: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: RE: Answers from the Friends of the Venice Public Library 
 
Camille 
   As a follow up to our recent discussion concerning the new library, would you please send to me the 
following: 
* Updated gift catalog or equivalent that identifies suggested amenities for the library that are priced in 
the $100,000 range 
* Recognition levels for donor contributions related to marketing support for the capital campaign (cash 
and/or in-kind) - if available 
* Critical dates by which pledges, donations must be committed and/or received 
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Thanks for your time and efforts 
 
Original Message----- 
From: Camille Cline [mailto:cncliterary@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, December 08, 2017 12:22 PM 
To: Edward Lavallee <ELavallee@Venicegov.com> 
Cc: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> 
Subject: Answers from the Friends of the Venice Public Library 
 
Dear Mr. Lavallee: 
 
Thank you again for your warm reception of my presentation on the new Venice Library Tuesday a week 
ago. 
 
Although I have had answers to questions raised during our meeting, I wanted to see if I might visit with 
you in person next week to share those along with a construction update with timeline I received this 
past Tuesday from Sarabeth Kalajian and Kim Humphrey, the construction project manager, during a 
long-scheduled phone conversation. 
 
Please let me know if you might have twenty minutes for me to swing by your office.  I promise to be 
brief. 
 
Thank you again for the city and your support of our new facility.  The Friends are very grateful. 
 
Sincerely, 
Camille 
 
Camille Cline 
Friends Fundraiser 
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